
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As part of your child’s study of Cambridge National Sport Science, I need to keep you updated of their 

progress in the current unit R181 Applying the principles of training and fitness. We have been studying this 

unit and completing the necessary coursework for a large proportion of Year 10. This unit is worth 30% of 

students’ overall grade. The deadline for completion, set by the exam board, is Thursday 28th 

September 2023. 

 

Unfortunately, your child still has several tasks outstanding or incomplete and this will negatively affect the 

marks awarded. This is despite a number checkpoints and internal deadlines being set in Year 10. If the 

work is not completed between now and 28th September students are at risk of major underperformance or 

may even result in failing the entire unit. In one final attempt to prevent this, the PE Department are offering 

a number of catch up sessions: 

 

When Where 

Tuesday 19th September LUNCH  
Room 29 Thursday 21st September 3pm 

Tuesday 26th September LUNCH 

Thursday 28th September 3pm 

 

The afterschool sessions will run until 5.30pm to give students a real chance to catch up.  

 

In addition to the above sessions, we strongly advise students to improve and complete the work at home. 

All students have a school OneDrive folder they can work on online at home (providing internet access is 

available). 

 

Click here to view the assignment set by the exam board. Click here for a final checklist of everything students 

need to submit before or on Thursday 28th September. Students are aware of where they are up to and 

need to work through the checklist provided. Deadlines are deadlines and we must submit student work. 

This is for all students nationally who are studying this qualification not just students at our school.  

 

If you would like to know more details of the progress of your child please contact their class Teacher either 

via telephone (01925 636 414) or via email: 

 

Mr Burbidge: cburbidge@boteler.org.uk

https://www.boteler.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Set-assignment-R181.pdf
https://www.boteler.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/R181-Checklist-FINAL-2023.pdf
mailto:cburbidge@boteler.org.uk


Mrs Hughes: rhughes@boteler.org.uk 

Mr Johnson: jjohnson@boteler.org.uk  

 

Thank you for your support in ensuring your child completes all the necessary tasks and all work is their best 

work. 

 

Mr C Burbidge 

Director of Sport and Performance 

mailto:rhughes@boteler.org.uk
mailto:jjohnson@boteler.org.uk

